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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Deputy Minister Tshwete to Handover R91m Water Project in Noupoort 

 

09 April 2019 

The Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation Mme Pamela Tshwete is scheduled to handover 

the Noupoort bulk water supply project worth R91 million to residents of Noupoort in the 

Umsobomvu Local Municipality. 

All the media is invited as follows: 

 

Date : 17 April 2019 

Venue : Siphiwe Ntsizakalo Stadium, Noupoort 

Time : 11:00 

 

ENDS 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information contact Luvo Dumse, Deputy Director Media Liaison on 073 050 

7717 or Amogelang Moholoeng on 082 653 1682 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  

http://www.dwa.gov.za/

